

## Official Advisory of Subic Bay International Terminals

**07 OCTOBER 2022** 

**ADVISORY NO. 2022-00029** 

## Dear SBITC valued clients,

Please be advised that Subic Bay International Terminals (SBITC) has received four additional rubber tired gantries (RTG) to boost its landside operations and improve overall productivity in support of the growth prospects of North and Central Luzon in the Philippines.



The additional RTGs will augment the terminal's existing fleet of six to enable quicker truck and vessel turnaround times for smoother cargo flow. The resulting efficiency gains will allow SBITC to stay ahead of the demand curve and cater to the increased cargo shipments during peak shipping season.

The additional RTGs will enable SBITC to further improve its service offerings to stakeholders and raise the industry standard in the region.

Best regards,

## **SBITC Management**

## **Subic Bay International Terminals (SBITC)**

You may contact us at +6347 250 2252 (for Operations) or +6347 252 6474 (for Billing). You may email us at <a href="mailto:sbitc@ictsi.com">sbitc@ictsi.com</a>. San Bernardino Road, Subic Port District, Subic Bay Freeport Zone, Olongapo City 2222, Philippines | <a href="mailto:www.sbitc.ph">www.sbitc.ph</a>

You are receiving this email because you subscribed to SBITC Email Advisories. SBITC is a subsidiary of International Container Terminal Services, Inc. (ICTSI).

Update Profile. Unsubscribe.